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Dear COP President Designate Sharma, 

 

I recently read your COP 26 open letter to Ministers and thought it was frank and to the point.  There 

is much work to be done in the area of climate change on a global scale.  

 

Here at Harvard, students from the John F. Kennedy School of Government have been tasked to 

support President Biden pick, Gina McCarthy, as the National Climate Task Force lead.  We will be 

recommending, through a memo, policy recommendations for overcoming obstacles, building trust, 

and securing implementation of an ambitious long-term shift within a limited governmental term. 

 

 

As the President-Designate, how would you like to see the United States show a clear path to 

integrating climate change in all sectors? 

 

Aloha, 

 

Charles W. Bell, III 

MC-MPA '22 

808-551-0315 


